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March 12, 2016
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Gary Stone, called the meeting to order at 10:10 a.m., March 12, 2016.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 8 members in attendance.
The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.           

Secretary’s Report:
The minutes of the February 13, 2016, meeting were approved as read.

Treasurer’s Report:
Club Treasurer, Hank Mausolf, reported that the club has $611.32 in checking .  There were no outstanding financial obligations.  Three members have not renewed at this time.   
Field Safety Report:
There was no report.
Old Business:  

The idea of implementing a payment plan for any members who cannot pay the entire dues amount was discussed.  If anyone has contact with a member that has not paid, ask if it would help if a payment plan was arranged. Gary Stone said he activated the facebook tab to the club website.  The membership application can be accessed there for anyone wishing to join.
New Business:
The insurance certificate has been paid for and has been received.  Gary will be taking Leo’s copy to him.

A club work day will be held March 19, 2016, starting at 10:00 a.m.  Gary will send out an email reminder.  Greg Mc Cracken offered to bring his pressure washer and water tank to the field to wash the shelter off.  The mower needs to be readied for mowing season. 
It was decided to have the Boy Scout Day in the spring this year.  Gary will be contacting locale troops to see if they are interested, and if so, what date would work for them..  
Hank said the trainer transmitter is ready to go.  Members will be asked to bring a dish so that the club will not have to use any funds for the Boy Scout Day lunch.

Bill Schultze ask about bringing the club handbooks up to date to reflect any changes that have been made.  It has not been updated since 2010.  
Greg said for the last 4 years we have donated  a day at the field to the Rotary Club as a raffle prize. The past 2 years the winners have not taken advantage of the offer.  The club agreed to offer a day at the field to the Rotary Club again this year..

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
